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Strategic Director: 

Alan McKeown 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs 

 

Consultation on the Reintroduction of Car Parking Charges in 
Angus 
 
In February 2018 (Report 59/18) Angus Council approved the introduction of car 

parking charges for both on-street and off-street parking places. A public 

consultation has now opened and will run until 8 May 2018. 

 

There is no doubt that Community Council’s will be interested in what this change 

means for people locally. Charges are being reintroduced to allow the council to 

protect vital services across our communities at a time of radical reductions to local 

authority funding. The charges will also ensure that quality off street car parking is 

enhanced throughout Angus for both local shoppers and visitors. Blue Badge holders 

will continue to be able to park for free. 

 

We want to make our parking charges simple, clear and easy to understand but we 

want to know what people think. 

 

The approval has set the following: 

 

 Charges will apply for on-street parking up to a maximum of two hours, with 

no return within one hour; 

 

 Charges will apply for off-street car parking up to a maximum of two hours in 

short stay Angus Council car parks, with no return within one hour; 

 

 Charges will apply for off-street car parking in long stay Angus Council public 

car parks for up to nine hours per day.  There will be no maximum off-street 

stay for long stay car parks where a valid ticket is displayed; 

 

 An anticipated income will be generated by the car park charging trading 

account, which will contribute to the annual savings required in the Angus 

Council Change Programme with any surplus being utilised for transport 

related projects. 
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Further information is available on the Council’s website at: 

 

Consultation on the reintroduction of car parking charges in Angus | Angus Council 

 

To help us, you can have your say by completing an online survey by 5pm on 8 May 

2018. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Walter Scott 

Service Leader – Infrastructure 

 

 


